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My Name is Aaron Cain 

Am writing to you as a part of a dedicated community of over 1400 providers who 

care deeply and provide care for elderly disabled residents in our community.We 

urgently need your help to stop a very harmful bill- HB 3838. 

I request you to vote NO on this legislation as it poses a significant threat to Oregon 

Adult care Homes industry. These homes are homes away from home for so 

thousands of vulnerable seniors and individuals with disabilities. My mom benefited 

from such home for several years when she really needed care  that we could not 

provide as a family. 

I urge you to protect the future of this homes by voting No. 


